February 3, 2020
School Newsletter
· The Benefit Dinner and Raffle was this past Saturday, and it was a great success!  The hall was beautiful and the dinner was delicious.  The grand prize ticket holder was Lauren Johnson, our Eighth grade teacher -  Congratulations! 

              THANK YOU ! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!

· Kari Crutcher – “Paint our Future with HeART” was Kari’s vision! She coordinated the catering, decorations, and many other facets of the event. Thank you for a stunning evening, Kari!  

· Cassie O’Neil – for organizing the class auction and all the parents who helped make the class projects

· Cassie O’Neil – for collecting the wine and coordinating the decorating of the wine bags with students 
· Laurie Ostermann – our public relations coordinator 

· Michelle Chierotti and Tiffany Terle- who gathered all the prizes

· Mo Morales – storing and creating prize list
· Mr. and Mrs. Richard Johnson -  organizing and supervising our middle school students

· Alfredo Hernandez and Eric Laskey for overseeing the technology (slide show, etc)

· Gina Silong and Belia Chavez – for working the prize table

· Greg Perry – our Emcee of the night

· Cathy Dawson – for organizing the dessert auction and to all the parents who donated the wonderful desserts 
· Emily Aralar – our alumni student DJ

· Saint Ann School parents –who helped decorate, set up and cleaned up the hall – there were so many of you who came to help and we are very grateful for your time and hard work!

· Sandi Rosas and Jean Persico - working the entrance table

· Eleanor Ochco and Maggie Cerutti -  working the Mystery Money Box table

· Christia Jones and Brad Bruna – working the Wine Pull table

· Josh Nazek,Edgar Concepcion, Mike Chierotti and Guillermo Rojas - for transporting the number boards and drum to/from Kerr McGee Center
· Our Middle school students- for their help with dinner, and the “Vannas” who did a beautiful job carrying on our school tradition. 

· Many local businesses who generously donated lots of wonderful prizes.  We appreciate you!
· Thank you to our Student Council members for planning and organizing the wonderful activities during Catholic Schools Week.  The students had fun and enjoyed every minute of it!  Thank you also to Mrs. Lauren Johnson for guiding and moderating the Student Council group.
· Good luck to the Middle School basketball teams this week.  The schedule is as follows:

               Monday, February 3rd – Trona @ Saint Ann          
               Wednesday, February 5th – Southfork @ Saint Ann

                      * Girls play at 3:30 and boys play at 4:30*

                       *We are still looking for a Coach for the 4th and 5th Grade boys* 
· Free Dress Day-If your student wore their school uniform to the January 26th Sunday Mass for Catholic Schools Week and checked in with Mrs. Persico after Mass, the free dress day for them is Wednesday, February 5th. 
· The next Sunday School Mass is 10:30am on February 9. Students need to wear full uniform. 
· Safe and Sacred Children’s Program – This week the teachers will be doing safe environment training in the classroom with the children. Parent information packets are attached to your Class Newsletter.

· Fish Fry-Please See attachment
· Junior Olympics-The Jr. Olympics will be held Saturday, March 28 at Cerro Coso Community College. Mrs. Lori Jaworsky was our coordinator for this event but she has moved. We are looking for someone to take over and make this wonderful event happen for our students. Call Mrs. Persico in the school office if you are interested.
· Note: Balloons, flowers or gifts for Birthdays or special occasions are not allowed in the classrooms. They must remain in the school office.
· Yearbooks Pictures–.
· Get your pictures in the yearbook! The Yearbook Staff invites parents to submit photos for the yearbook. If you've got great photos of school and community events we'd like to see them. Our photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have.

· There are two ways to submit your photos.  The preferred method is the Jostens app on your phone – called “Replay It”.  It’s free.  All you need to do is download the app and you are ready to submit.  Using this app is a more organized way to upload photos for the yearbook staff.

· Here is how you can submit photos online:
   • Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login
   • If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 409903614
   • Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload.
   • Enter information about the photo and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information.
   • Click "Upload Chosen Images".
It's that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit photos is 03/20/2020
Upcoming Events:

Wed.  Feb. 5…………………....Free Dress Day if you came in uniform to School Mass on Sun. Jan. 26th
Fri.     Feb. 7
…………   School Mass; Grade 3 leads
Sun.    Feb.9…………………...School Mass 10:30AM; 4th grade leads

Tues.  Feb. 11…………………..Friendship grams and money due

Thurs. Feb. 13………………… Valentine Grams delivered/Pizza Factory Fundraiser all dsy                                     
Fri.      Feb. 14 & 17. …………..No School; President’s Day Holiday
Have a great week!

